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Garrett and Brad - 

Please see the attached letter.

I have to leave work by 3:50 pm today.  If you have questions for me, let's talk next week.

Take care,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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June 3, 2022 

 

 

Garrett Varra 

Varra Companies, Inc. 

8120 Gage Street 

Frederick, CO  80516 

 

RE: Two Rivers Sand, Gravel, and Reservoir Project application, File No. M-2022-013, 

 112 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application,  

 Notice of Comment and Objection Letters Received 

 

  

Mr. Varra: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has received timely comment and objection 

letters for the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel, and Reservoir Project application, File No. M-2022-013. These 

letters were received within the public comment period, which closed on June 2, 2022. Because a timely 

objection has been filed, pursuant to Rule 1.4.9(2)(a), the Division shall schedule the permit application 

for a hearing before the Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board). Notice of the Board hearing will be sent 

once it is scheduled. 

 

Authors of objections and comments, received 31 May 2022 through 2 June 2022  

 (objections unless otherwise noted) 

 Conner, Kathryn 

 Ellins, Brad 

 Holman, Debra 

 Humphries, William 

 Mackessy, Stephen 

 Montville, Paul (PDC) 

 Olmsted, Catherine 

 Olmsted, Charles (objection and comment) 

 Seader, Bridget (comment) 

 Speck, Paul. 

 

Copies of the letters received are enclosed for your records. Please inform the Division of how the 

applicant intends to address the jurisdictional issues raised by objectors. This information can be submitted 

during the adequacy review process. 

 

 

 

 



June 6, 2022 
Garrett Varra 
Page 2 of 2    
   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 720-601-2276 or by email at 

rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rob Zuber 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosures: Objections and comments received 

 

Cc: Brad Janes, Varra Companies, Inc.  

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us
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